

Preparing young adults with learning difficulties for an Independent Life

October 22, 2015

Mr. Mitchell C. Baldwin, President SmartTalk with MCB 4121 River View Cove Birmingham, AL 35243



Dear Mitchell:

On behalf of the faculty and staff at The Horizons School, we want to thank you for the outstanding half-day workshop you recently presented. We're pleased to tell you that we took your suggestions to heart and enjoy much more productive and respectful staff meetings.

You took the time to get to know our business, our procedures and a little about everyone in attendance. With that information, you designed a workshop that provided instruction, business and communication etiquette, team building exercises and motivation, all rolled into one.

We're happy to tell you how pleased we are with the results from your workshop. We now are able to get through an agenda quickly and we come out of meetings with sound solutions.

Thank you for sharing your expertise with our organization and creating such a positive impact.

Sincerely,

Dr. Brian Geiger

Executive Director

Dr. Karen Dixon Assistant Director